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13 June 2022 
 
Anna Goodwin 
fyi-request-19363-6ee09d71@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Kia ora Anna 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-018278 
Thank you for your email of 16 May 2022, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Please therefore provide the minutes of any meetings between ACC and the Hereditary Chiefs or the 
Confederation of United Tribes in which a trade agreement or partnership agreement was 
established  

 
We attempted to clarify the request with you on 3 June 2022. As no response was received, we’re 
proceeding to answer your request as written.  
 
We’re unable to provide the information requested 
The minutes do not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be located. This decision is made 
under section 18(e) of the Act.  
 
If you’re concerned about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. You can also complain to the Ombudsman via 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. Information about how to make a complaint 
is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
Ngā mihi 

 
Sara Freitag 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 




